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Executive Board Meeting:  ___X_ Fall Meeting ____State Convention  

 

Date:  10-22-20 

 

Committee: Program 

 

Chair:  Theta State 1t Vice President Pat Graff, NBCT 

 

Committee Members:  All Education Excellence Committee Chairs 

 

Charges during this period:  To support programs and activities for members at the chapter and 

state levels 

 

Outcomes:  Chapter continue to offer a variety of program with speakers and activities, as well 

as participating in numerous community service projects. When the pandemic caused chapters 

to NOT be able to meet face-to-face, most developed a program of virtual meetings, which 

continue this fall. The 1
st
 VP wrote two different articles for Theta State News with program 

ideas and outreach activities for chapters during this unusual time. The 1
st
 VP also worked with 

the Central Coordinating Council to plan a series of workshops for the Fall Meeting in 

November and has facilitated the switch from a face-to-face meeting to a virtual one. Work has 

begun on submitting a Cornetet Grant application to provide programming for early career 

educators and classroom teachers that would be offered by chapters during the 2021-2022 

academic year. Pat Graff has been appointed as the Southwest Representative to the DKG 

International Education Excellence Committee for the 2020-2022 biennium. 

 

 

Recommendations requiring action by Executive Board: (None) 

 

 

Rationale: (NA) 

 

 

Respectfully Submitted, Pat Graff, NBCT & Theta State 1
st
 VP 


